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INFORMAÇÃO PÚBLICA – PUBLIC INFORMATION 

September 21, 2021 

082/2021-VNC 

E X T E R N A L  C O M M U N I C A T I O N  

To: Listed B3 Participants 

Re: Mock Trading Sessions in 4th Quarter of 2021 – PUMA Trading System 

To assist change and implementation planning, we hereby inform participants that 

mock trading sessions with market participation will take place on October 2, 

November 6, and December 11, 2021, to test PUMA Trading System, owing to 

changes made to systems and infrastructure. 

 

The validation scope of the mock trading session with market participation will be 

announced in due course. Participation by brokerage houses, software providers and 

vendors will be mandatory, and all modes of access to b3 must be validated. 

 

It is important to bear in mind that the calendar may be altered during the quarter, 

in which case we will immediately advise market participants of the change. 

 

Further clarification can be obtained from Trading Support by calling +55 11 2565-

5021/5022 or emailing tradingsupport@b3.com.br or trading@b3.com.br. 

 

 

 

Mario Palhares  

Chief Operating Officer – Electronic Trading and CCP 
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